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Dear 11th Grade Students & Parents: 

 
On March 1, 2023, the College Board is offering an opportunity for 11th grade students to take the 

SAT exam at their own school site during the school day, instead of a Saturday. To this end, the 

Bonita USD will pay for the cost of the SAT exam for any 11th grade student who wishes to take this 

exam on March 1st on the Bonita High School campus.  This will provide 11th grade students a free 

one-time opportunity to complete the SAT Exam. Students will still be encouraged to take this exam 

again at their own cost either in June or the fall semester of senior year. 

  

In order for us to adequately prepare for this exam, your student must sign in through Google (via 

school email) to this form.  Register Here Registration must be completed by December 9 at 3:00 PM, 

or until registration reaches 280 students, whichever comes first.  Do not attempt to register on the 

College Board site for this exam. These are the stipulations that students agree to: 

 Students are responsible for making up all classwork for the day. 
 All students taking the School Day SAT Exam on Wednesday, March 1, 2023 must complete 

all portions of the SAT and remain until the end. 
 Students will not be admitted to the exam after the exam has begun. 

  
Here are UC and CSU statements regarding consideration of SAT scores: 

  

University of California statement on UC website 

https://admission.universityofcalifornia.edu/admission-requirements/freshman-

requirements/exam-requirement/  

 UC will not consider SAT or ACT test scores when making admissions decisions or awarding 

scholarships. If you choose to submit test scores as part of your application, they may be used as an 

alternative method of fulfilling minimum requirements for eligibility or for course placement after you 

enroll. 

 

California State University statement on CSU website 

  https://www.calstate.edu/apply/freshman/getting_into_the_csu/Pages/testing-

requirements.aspx 
The California State University (CSU) no longer uses ACT or SAT examinations in determining admission 

eligibility for all CSU campuses. If accepted to a CSU campus, ACT or SAT test scores can be used as one 

of the measures to place students in the proper mathematics and written communication courses.  

 

Again, the way to register for the March 1st SAT is by completing this form: Register Here. Thank 

you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Rene Gonzalez 

Assistant Principal  
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